
Report from Parish Hall Badminton Group  

 

The Badminton Group meet regularly on a Wednesday 

evening.  

 

There is a core group of members and throughout the 

year we have had others come to join in, our youngest 

being just nine years old.  

 

We all greatly enjoy a chance for exercise and social 

interaction.  

 

We continue to advertise in the parish magazine and by 

word of mouth for new people to join us.  

 

Players of all abilities are most welcome, including 

absolute beginners.  

 

There will always be a warm and friendly welcome for 

new members. 

 

Sheila Waring 


